
  



 
 
In 2007, we, the GOOD 
SHEPHERD SISTERS 
responded to the invitation 
of His Grace Most Rev.Filipe 
Neri Ferrao Archbishop of 
Goa and Daman to venture 
for the new mission in view 
of working in collaboration 
with Caritas Goa for 
Responsible tourism. After 
collaborating for two years, 
in 2009 the archbishop with 
the consultation of the 
provincial and team decided 
to shift our community to 
Tollecanto – Velim to   St. 
Rock’s Parish. 
 
 

 
  

 



 

 

          

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 



 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


